
Public Hearing on CDCR’s Attempt at
Permanent Early Prison Release
Regulations

Previously, Sacramento District Attorney Anne Marie Schubert
announced that the California Department of Corrections and
Rehabilitations (CDCR) was seeking to enact permanent regulations
which would result in the early release of thousands of violent
offenders and “nonviolent second strikers.”  View Previous Press
Release

At that time, CDCR was allowing written public comment through
April 13.  We also promised to include further information when
CDCR announced a public hearing date.   That date has been
announced, April 14.  Information about this public hearing can
be found at the following link under the Inmate Credit Earning
heading.
https://www.cdcr.ca.gov/regulations/cdcr-regulations/new-rules-pa
ge/
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